
To Full Council 

 

Notice of Motion 

 

No Driving on Parks & Public Spaces 
 

 

We have recently seen well publicised cases of vehicles being driven over our parks and public 

spaces at Thorpe Bay Gardens and Marine Parade Gardens. 

 

Regularly, members receive complaints from residents where motor bikes are being driven on 

our parks and public open spaces causing widespread nuisance. 

 

To assist Council Officers and our Community Safety Team by giving them powers to take action 

on this anti-social behaviour, 

This Council therefore resolves that it should: 

 
1. Create a Public Spaces Protection Order to prevent the driving of cars, van, lorries and 

motor bikes in our parks and public open spaces. 

 

 

Proposed By: Cllr Bright 
Cllr Nelson 

  
Seconded By Cllr Buck 

Cllr Cox 
Cllr Davidson 
Cllr Boyd 
Cllr Cox 
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Cllr Davidson 
Cllr Dear 
Cllr Evans 
Cllr Flewitt 
Cllr Folkard 
Cllr Garne 
Cllr Garston 
Cllr Habermel 
Cllr Nelson 
Cllr Jarvis 
Cllr McGlone 
Cllr Moring 
Cllr Salter 
Cllr Walker 

 

 


